
In two weeks, beginning Monday, October 2, King County Parks 
contractor will begin repairing the broken pavement along SR 202 
at the rail road crossing just south of 128th. The construction effort 
will be done during the evening hours to minimize traffic 
interruptions. You can expect to see a temporary single lane traffic 
control beginning October 2 from 9pm to 5 am.


